
A second chance to become part 
of the Fox Road Magnet 

Elementary family! 
A second chance magnet application period is happening NOW until the beginning of 
the 2020-2021 school year ​for ​priority applicants!  

This application period is open to ​new​ ​priority​ ​applicants​ as well as those ​priority 
applicants​ who were not selected during the initial magnet application period.  

To apply to Fox Road Magnet Elementary, please ​submit a transfer request anytime 
after May 1, 2020​ (until the first day of school for the 20-21 school year) at 
transfers.wcpss.net/apply​.​ Identify your request as a hardship transfer and, in the 
dialogue box, enter “Invited to apply by the Office of Magnet Programs” and include 
your level of priority.  

For more information about your priority status, please visit ​wcpss.net/priorities 

For more information about your transportation options for Fox Road, please use the 
address look-up tool​ ​to view transportation for your application schools.  

Email our magnet coordinator, Martha Hayes, ​mhayes2@wcpss.net​ for further 
questions and assistance with this process.  
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